
 
 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER – FEBRUARY 2016 
 

 

Welcome to the February edition of the Auchtermuchty Health Centre Newsletter.  We hope that you 

have found previous editions of the newsletter informative and we will continue to produce newsletters 
throughout 2016.   
 

Copies of all our newsletters can be found on our website www.auchtermuchtymedical.co.uk 
 

CHRISTMAS CARDS & GIFTS  
 
All the staff at Auchtermuchty Health Centre would like to thank those Patients who generously sent us 

Christmas cards and handed in biscuits and chocolates this year.  They are always greatly appreciated 
by all staff working within the Practice. 

 

HEALTH VISITING TEAM  
 
It is with regret that Auchtermuchty Health Centre would like to inform Patients that the Health Visitor 
Service currently operating within the Practice is being removed by NHS Fife and re-located to Ladybank 

Clinic imminently. 
 
We have been informed that all Health Visitors from Auchtermuchty & Newburgh are being removed 

from their current Practice based position to a central area at Ladybank Clinic. 
 

The Health Visiting Team based within Auchtermuchty Health Centre are employed by NHS Fife and not 
by the Practice and as such this decision was completely out with our control. 
 

Unfortunately despite every effort to keep this service, the decision has been taken by NHS Fife to re-
locate to a centralised location.  The Doctors were disappointed that they were not consulted on this. 
 

As such all Baby Clinics will cease to run from Auchtermuchty Health Centre and will operate out of 
Ladybank Clinic – we have been advised that dates and times are still to be confirmed. 

 
Should you have any queries relating to these changes please contact the Health Visitors at Ladybank 
Clinic on: 01337 830398 

 
Please be advised that Auchtermuchty Health Centre will continue to press NHS Fife to reinstate a Health 

Visiting Team within the Practice. 
 

ON LINE REPEAT PRESCRIBING  

 
Auchtermuchty Health Centre is delighted to announce that the new On Line Repeat Prescribing facility 

has now gone live. 
 

In order to access the new system you will need to contact a member of reception who will generate 
your unique PIN number.  You will then register and create your own password on line.   
 

If you are interested in using this facility, please contact a member of the Reception Team, who will 
assist you. 

http://www.auchtermuchtymedical.co.uk/

